





21 November 1999

heritage @radioheatherwood.org.เ

«Title» «FirstName» «LastName»

- «Address»
- «Towns»
- «Counties» «PostalCode»

Dear ???:

## Subject: Radio Heatherwood's Future?

I have enclosed here your personal copy of the latest newsletter. This has been posted you and all other members of the radio to ensure everyone is aware of the contents at the same time.

Please take time out to read the contents in full so that you are aware of the impending changes which will take place in the New Year.

I have been secretary for the radio since 1982 and secretary to the league since 1989 in that time it has been very difficult to deal with the hospital, they work at a snails pace and it's like all ideas etc end up in a vat of treacle. Don't let anybody tell you it's easy dealing with hospital administration's because I know otherwise.

It's not good news as you will see. There was never going to be a right moment to let you know the hospital's decisions. This posting is to make you aware of all the facts as we know it.

It's going to be a difficult time ahead for the radio and I hope we can count on your support and commitment. We hope the outcome will be a favourable one, if this proves not to be the case David & I intend to revue our future at the hospital.

In the meantime it's business as usual.

If you have any questions or queries you want answering, please don't hesitate to give David & I a call.

Best Regards

Peter Davidson-Smith

Secretary

League of Friends & Radio Heatherwood





